
GOT PELL FOR 
FALL SEMESTER 2014?

What will 
your PELL 
award be?

The Financial Aid Office has begun the process of awarding PELL Grants for fall 2014 to 
students that have provided all of their required documents.  

Don’t wait until fall registration to provide your documents.  Provide them now!  
The earlier you submit them to the Financial Aid Office, the better.  You’ll know what 
your fall award will be and you won’t have to worry about fall aid while you’re trying to 
enjoy the rest of your summer.  

 If you don’t know what documents to submit to the 
Financial Aid Office, check your myWCC account 

at www.wallace.edu.  Login and click on Student 
Information Center, Financial Information and 

Financial Aid Requirements.

If you choose to wait until fall registration to 
provide the required documents, there is no 

guarantee your award can be made in time 
for you to get into fall classes!!


